
 

Southcoates Primary Academy Newsletter 
Friday 1st March, 2024 

Parents’ Evenings 

As you know, we will be holding parents evenings on 
Wednesday and Thursday next week. We will also 
have a stall in the main hall with spare uniform 

available for free. 

Royal Shakespeare Company 

We are very excited to inform you that the Royal Shakespeare Company will be 
performing at our school on the 11th and 12th April for children in years 4, 5 and 6. 
This is an excellent opportunity for those children to see a professional performance 
from a world renowned theatre company. The show will be in the afternoon and the 

RSC will perform a version of Romeo and Juliet, a play that children in years 5 and 6 
have already studied this year. We will also be able to offer tickets for this 

performance to families so that you can enjoy this experience with your children. The 
performance is part of the RSC’s ‘First Encounters’ programme - theatre shows that 

are designed specifically for children as an introduction to Shakespeare. As we are an 
RSC Lead Associate school, we have managed to secure performances in school while 

the RSC are also performing at Hull Truck Theatre that week.                                    
More details of this will be sent in a letter next week. 

World Book Day 

World Book Day is next week on Thursday 7th March. Just a reminder that children 
have been invited to come in dressed as a word, if they we would like to. 

Additionally, we will also be holding a ‘Book Swap’ on that day. Children can bring 
in an old book that they are happy to swap for another. Please don't worry if you 

don't have an old book to swap, we have plenty of books so everyone should get to 
take a couple home that they like the look of!  



Easter Egg Competition 

I am very egg-cited to announce that we will be holding an   
egg-cellent competition in the last week before Easter. To enter 
the competition, all you have to do is decorate a hard boiled 
egg and bring it into your phase in the last week of this half-
term (from Monday 18th March), ready for judging on Friday 
22nd March. The best ideas and designs from each phase will 
win some egg-ceptional prizes, so get cracking! 

Dates for Your Diary 

Wednesday 6th March and 
Thursday 7th March: 

Parents’ evenings. 

Thursday 7th March: World Book Day. 

Friday 15th March: Red Nose Day. 

18th - 22nd March Please bring in Easter egg competition entries. 

Thursday 21st March: Y3/4 Easter Performance at St. Aidan’s Church. 

Friday 22nd March: Gold Ticket Shop and Inspire Afternoon. 

Friday 22nd March:  Last day of the half term. 

Easter Holiday. 

Tuesday 9th April:  Return to school after the Easter holiday. 

Y4 swimming begins.  

Thursday 11th and              
Friday 12th April 

Royal Shakespeare Company performances. 

Annual Reports 

Annual reports for children in years one to six will be sent out on Monday 4th March. 
Please ensure that we have a current email address as reports will be emailed out this 
year. Reports for children in Reception and Nursery classes will be sent out towards 

the end of the summer term. 

Red Nose Day 

Comic Relief Day this year is on Friday 15th March. On this day children can wear 
something red if they would like to, in exchange for a small donation. We will also be 

selling red noses as well as decorating cakes and biscuits on the day.  


